
 

 
To purchase tickets - see link in Ebulletin 

 



 
 

 
 

The 47th Annual Physics Olympics took place at UBC on Saturday. For the first time ever,  
Rockridge sent two teams (Grade 11s and 12s) to compete. 

Our senior Physics Olympics team achieved an impressive 6th place overall out of 81 teams  
from across the province. 

 
 

 
Rockridge students competed in six events: two pre-build events, two in-person lab events, Quizzics, and Fermi 

Questions. We are thrilled to announce that, thanks to the outstanding efforts of  
Adam C., Danny N., and Irina D., we won our second-ever gold medal in a solo event beating  

the second place team by a very impressive margin! 



 
 

 
 

 
Dr. Robert Ventresca, President of King’s University at Western (London, Ontario) spoke to Rockridge students 
about the benefits of a Liberal Arts Education.  He spoke to Ms. Capron’s grade 11 (1-2) Literary Studies class, 

Ms. Selzer’s Political Studies 12 class, and Mr. Lam’s Law 12 (1-1) class on Monday, Mar. 03.  



 

 
We hope to see you at our Rockridge Jazz Cafe! First-come, first-serve tickets are now available on School Cash 

Online, and will sell quickly. Get yours now for $15, or $20 at the door.  See details in Ebulletin 
Thanks to Jazz student Olive K. for the pencil sketch featured on our Jazz poster. 

 

 

A photo from the Jazz Cafe in 2024 



 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 
Last week, Ms. Kashani and Mr. Baker took some potential future Youth Train in Trades students to see  

Mr. Cormier at WVSS.  This program always attracts some excellent students from The Rock. 
 

 
Some of our team members who participated and helped make a difference for the 

Canadian Mental Health Association 

 


